
Sand Creek Villas Community Association, Inc 
Board Meeting 

November 8, 2017 
 

Mike Willoughby called the meeting to order at 7:04 pm. Quorum was established. Members 
present were Mike Willoughby, Matthew Lemon, and Cheryl Galaszewski and Kristie 
McKitterick from Balanced Bookkeeping & Community Association Management.  
 
Mike motioned; Cheryl seconded for the following board positions: 
 Matthew - President 
 Cheryl -  VP 
 Mike - Treasurer 
 
 
Cheryl motioned; Matthew seconded, to give Brock and Perry each a $2000.00 bonus for their 
exceptional work inspecting the contractors work during the hail storm and firewalls.   

 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:16pm.   
Kristie McKitterick took the minutes on behalf of the Board. 


